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May 1, 2017 

 

Dear 8th Grade Parents/Guardians, 

 

With the end of the year approaching quickly, we are currently planning an exciting end of year 

activity for our 8th grade students.  This year, the 8th grade will have a field day held at Holiday 

Hill Recreation facility.  The trip is a culminating activity for all three Fairfield Middle Schools.  

Roger Ludlowe Middle School, Tomlinson Middle School, and Fairfield Woods Middle School.  

It offers the opportunity for students to say goodbye to many middle school friends who may be 

attending a different high school, as well as the opportunity to meet new friends who will be 

attending their new high school. 

 

Holiday Hill is a facility located in Prospect, CT.  It is a 100 acre facility that offers a wide range 

of activities including tennis, softball, basketball, bocce, volleyball and swimming (lifeguards are 

on duty all day).  Holiday Hill counselors and an Athletic Director are available to help 

coordinate and facilitate activities.  Please note that students that plan to swim must provide their 

own bathing suits and towels.  There are NO lockers available.  Holiday Hill provides a bag 

check area.  We strongly advise that students leave all valuables at home. The 8th grade teachers, 

RLMS Dean and a member of the Administrative team will also be on hand to facilitate activities 

and ensure the safety of our students. 

 

The cost of the day (includes admission, all day lunch buffet, and transportation) is $65 per 

student.  We are sending this end of year notice early so that we can finalize our plans with the 

Holiday Hill staff.  Please fill out the attached permission and emergency forms and have your 

child return BOTH forms to their homeroom teacher no later than Friday, May12th.  Checks 

should be payable to “RLMS”. 

 
  


